
From: Nicole L. LaPlant <nlaplant@releeinc.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 3:06 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Subject: RE: Work Plan Received for Jagemann Plating Co Inc, BRRTS # 02-36-555544 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Hi Tauren –  
 
Sounds great. I appreciate it.   
 
Have a good evening - Nicole 
 

Nicole L. LaPlant  
Project Manager/Geologist 
920-662-9641 | nlaplant@releeinc.com  

 

 
 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 2:49 PM 
To: Nicole L. LaPlant <nlaplant@releeinc.com> 
Subject: RE: Work Plan Received for Jagemann Plating Co Inc, BRRTS # 02-36-555544 
 
Hi Nicole,  
 
I have looked over the work plan and have my internal peer review meeting scheduled for this Thursday. 
I don’t see any issue with you moving forward with the proposed PFAS sampling on the outside wells 
next week. I can follow up again with you on Thursday after my meeting.   
 
Regards,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 

From: Nicole L. LaPlant <nlaplant@releeinc.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 8:37 AM 
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To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: FW: Work Plan Received for Jagemann Plating Co Inc, BRRTS # 02-36-555544 
 
Hi Tauren –  
 
I hope you had a nice Thanksgiving holiday.  
 
I was watching the weather last night, thinking about upcoming field work.  Do you see any issue with us 
completing the proposed PFAS sampling on the outside groundwater monitoring wells we proposed in 
the workplan next week?  I know you may not be completely through the review of the workplan, but 
we’d like to sample the outside wells before a lot of snow fall.   
 
Thanks, Nicole 
 

Nicole L. LaPlant  
Project Manager/Geologist 
920-662-9641 | nlaplant@releeinc.com  

 

 
 

From: Nicole L. LaPlant  
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 1:39 PM 
To: 'Beggs, Tauren R - DNR' <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Work Plan Received for Jagemann Plating Co Inc, BRRTS # 02-36-555544 
 
Hi Tauren –  
 
Thank you for letting me know.  I appreciate it.  
 
Nicole L. LaPlant  
Project Manager/Geologist 
920-662-9641 | nlaplant@releeinc.com  

 

 
 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 8:25 AM 
To: Nicole L. LaPlant <nlaplant@releeinc.com> 
Subject: Work Plan Received for Jagemann Plating Co Inc, BRRTS # 02-36-555544 
 
Good morning Nicole,  
 
I received the work plan through the RR Submittal Portal. It will be processed and uploaded to BRRTS 
once the fee is received. I will let you know if I have any questions once I have reviewed.  
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Thanks,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
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